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The discounted promotional packages are available for new weddings booked from now through December 31, 2017. The wedding must occur between 

January 1, 2018 through December 31, 2018. 

mailto:bebe.miller@sheratoncolumbia.com




Place cards are required for those events that would like to have more than one menu selection. Please ask for our recommendations on the best way to handle multi-

entrée receptions. Gluten free and other special dietary requests can be accommodated. Additional hors d’ oeuvres are available to be added on to the package. 

Please see page four of our regular wedding menus for detailed options and pricing. Promotional Package is inclusive of taxes and service charge.


